
Students,  
 As most of you may know, I have accepted the position as band director at Gaston High 
School and will not be returning to Southside High School. Please understand that this is a 
decision that is best for me and my family. Because of you and Mr. Weaver, I have gained 
knowledge and confidence in my teaching. YOU have taught me so much and I will use all that I 
have learned to lead the Gaston band. I have loved my time at Southside High School and I will 
not forget the memories we have made. I know that you will continue to make great strides 
with Mr. Weaver and the next assistant band director. Thank you for your commitment to the 
program and excitement for music. This is truly a special program so enjoy it! 
 I will miss each and every one of you very much. I love you! 
Love,  
Mrs. Hammock 
 
 


